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28/03/2019  08:15:362019/1295/P COMMNT Peter Jones I would welcome this development that may help the Albert Pub to re-open as a community asset. The garden 

is a particularly attractive feature of this Pub and it would seem that the proposal will enhance this feature and 

help the pub to trade well.

I would however ask the planners to make sure that the development is not a wedge to turn the pub into 

residential accommodation at a later date.
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